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Hinterland Adventure Playground construction
Noosa Council is creating a nature-based, all-
abilities destination that will inspire the 
imagination of children and adults alike. This 
iconic destination will encourage more visitors to 
the hinterland, with the added bonus of creating 
employment opportunities and helping to boost 
the local economy. 

The project is a joint initiative of Noosa Council 
and the Queensland Government. 

Key features 
Key features include: 

• open green space to play and relax

• nature exploration areas including a sensory
garden

• replicated creek waterplay area

• natural climbing structures, including a flying
fox adjacent to the existing creek

• public toilet building

• functional elements such as seating, picnic
shelters, and BBQs

• landscaping and architecture that is
sympathetic to the surrounding environment
and infrastructure, such as the Cooroy
Library and Mill District.

What you need to know 
After years of planning and development, 
construction of the new playground will start in 
April and will be finished by the end of 2021, 
weather permitting. 

Timeline

Phone: 
Email:  

(07) 5329 6500
mail@noosa.qld.gov.au
(Subject line: Hinterland Adventure 
Playground) 

February 2021  
Award of design and 
construct contract to 
Aspect ContractorsApril 2021 

Final detailed design 
and start of playground 

construction 

Sept 2021 
Carparks and road 
safety improvements 
complete, weather 
permitting 

December 2021 
Playground 

construction 
complete, weather 

permitting 
Please note these dates 
are subject to change as the 
project progresses. 

Stay updated 
Council will post regular updates on 
Facebook and have pop-up displays at the 
Cooroy Library. 

You can also subscribe to regular project 
updates by visiting the project's website at 
www.noosa.qld.gov.au/community/major-
projects/hinterland-adventure-playground. 

Contact us

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au



